
 

 

 

 

 
GSA Heartland Region 

 
 
 

February 29, 2016 
 

NVE, Inc. 
455 Springpark Place, Suite 200B 
Herndon, VA 20170 
 
Subject: Notice of Award, Contract Number: GS06Q16BQDS115, under Building Maintenance 
and Operations for Operation and Maintenance (O&M) services under Solicitation No. GS06Q-
16-RL-0002 
 
Dear NVE, Inc., 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Government hereby accepts your offer dated December 18, 
2015 and all revisions submitted with your final proposal revision dated January 28, 2016. Any 
changes to the terms and condition of the contract must be approved in writing by the 
Contracting Officer.  
 
Your contract was awarded under the Operation and Maintenance Service Group and the 
following services were awarded: 

Required Services 

HVAC Maintenance  

Electrical Maintenance 

Plumbing and Pipefitting 

 

Optional Services 

Elevator Maintenance 

Fire Alarm System Maintenance and Repair 

Roofing Services 

Fire Suppression (Water Based) System 
Preventative Maintenance and Repair 

Building Management Services 

Architectural and Framework Building 
Maintenance Services 

Other Facilities Management Related Services 

Janitorial  

Landscaping/Grounds Maintenance 

Pest Control 

Waste Management and Recycling  

 
 
Approved pricing in Attachment J.9 Price Template and any revisions are incorporated into this 
contract. 



 
All terms and conditions under Solicitation No. GS06Q-16-RL-0002 are hereby incorporated into 
this contract. 
 
This award consummated the contract which consisted of the following documents: 

a. The Government’s Solicitation (GS06Q-16-RL-0002) inclusive of all amendments 

b. Your entire proposal in response to the Governments Solicitation (GS06Q-16-RL-0002) 

c. Final Proposal Revision and any clarification documentation 

d. The award/contract notification  

No further contractual document is necessary. 
 
A notice to proceed will follow the notification of award letter to include the period of 
performance dates.  
 
Please hold any public announcements until GSA has notified Congress and issued an official 
press release regarding the award decisions. Our official public release of information is 
expected to be posted on the GSA website (www.gsa.gov) within five business days. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with General Services Administration, Building 
Maintenance and Operations (BMO) Strategic Sourcing and congratulations on your award.  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you have regarding this award. I 
look forward to working with you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Josilyn Reed 
Contracting Officer 
Building Maintenance and Operations Strategic Sourcing  
  
Attachment 1: Signed SF33 
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